
        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
January 30th, 2019 

 

DINOLFO ANNOUNCES RETURN OF FREE 
YOUTH FEBRUARY AT SENECA PARK ZOO  

Up to five youth can visit the Zoo for free with every adult ticket purchased 

  
Monroe County Executive Cheryl Dinolfo announced today the return of “Free 
Youth February” at Seneca Park Zoo. For every adult who purchases 

an admissions ticket in February, up to five youth guests (ages 3-11) can join 
them on their Zoo visit for free. 
 

“Free Youth February provides families with an affordable opportunity to enjoy 
time together while being inspired by all the amazing wildlife at our Seneca Park 
Zoo,” said Dinolfo. “The new Animals of the Savanna expansion features 
exciting indoor habitats for our giraffes, zebras and rhino, which are enjoyable 
even in the cold winter months! This is a great option for families during the 
upcoming school recess.”   
 

Guests visiting the Zoo in February may notice many of the animals, like the 
polar bear, red pandas, and snow leopards, are quite active in the wintertime. 
In 2018, approximately 2,050 youth attended as part of Free Youth February. 

 
Now through March 31, Seneca Park Zoo is open from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. with 

last entry at 3 p.m. Gates open at 9:30 a.m. for members. Adult admission 
(ages 12-62) is $10 during the winter season. Free youth offer only valid on the 
same day of purchase and when purchasing tickets at the Front Gate. 
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Media Inquiries, contact:  

Monroe County Communications at 753-1080 

Director of Communications Jesse Sleezer at 402-8019 


